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 GALENA PARK I.S.D. ANNOUNCES LONE FINALIST 
FOR SUPERINTENDENT POSITION 

On Tuesday, April 21, 2020, Galena Park I.S.D. Board of Trustees announced 
Dr. John C. Moore as the lone finalist in the District’s superintendent search. 

“I am thrilled and honored to be selected as the lone finalist for 
superintendent of Galena Park I.S.D., 


